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The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul March 13, 2024 

Upcoming Events 
Mar 15 ~ End of Quarter/ Stations of the Cross @2:15 

Mar 16~ Easter Egg Hunt see page 4 for details 

Mar 19~ Spring Pictures 

Mar 20~ Report Cards available online 

Mar 22~ Stations of the Cross @ 2:15 / Living Rosary @ 7:00PM 

Mar 28–April 01~ Easter Break 

April 4~ Cardinal Dress Down Day 

April 06 ~ St. Paul Trivia, see pages 7 &  8 

Apr 8~No School-Eclipse Day 

Apr 18 ~ Grandparents Day  

Apr 19-23 ~ Spring Break  

May 3~ May Crowning Mass 8AM 

              Jack and Jill Softball v ICOM @ St. Paul 

May 17~ Field Day/Noon Dismissal 

Servers Schedule 

Mar 18  Christian Hall & Peyton Mueller 

Mar 16 4:30pm Volunteers Needed 

Mar 17 7:00am Christian Hall & Connor Hoff  

 9:00am Max and Natalie Griesenauer 

 11:00am Caroline & Max Lanham 

Mar 25  Max Lanham & Teagan O’Connor 



 

 

Please join us for a monthly family   

rosary led by children 

on Tuesday, April 2. 

Doors open at 6:30PM.   

Rosary begins at 6:45 

School News/Reminders: There will be a Candlelight     

Living Rosary the last Friday of  

Lent, March 22, in Church at 

7:00 p.m. All are invited to par-

ticipate. It is a  great family        

experience for Lent.  

Students may dress down in their Cardi-

nals gear on Thursday, April 4 to cele-

brate Opening Day. Please 

refer to the handbook for 

dress down guidelines.  

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

School News/Reminders: 

THERE’S STILL TIME!! 

There’s still time to contribute to the FUND THE NEED! 
Help make St. Paul School a safer place for students and staff by do-

nating to the Safety and Security Improvement Fund. The school is 

seeking to raise funds to make safety improvements, including relo-

cating the blacktop play area to the rear of the school and moving the 

main office to the front entrance to provide a safe and secure entry 

into the school Your donation will help ensure that the school contin-

ues to be a safe and secure environment for our students and staff. 
 

Please donate at: https://ourfundraiser.events/

STPAULDINNERAUCTION/FAN 

https://ourfundraiser.events/STPAULDINNERAUCTION/FAN
https://ourfundraiser.events/STPAULDINNERAUCTION/FAN


 

 

We really, really, really need help!! 

The weather is getting nicer!  

Your kids would love to see you during the day! 

LUNCH VOLUNTEER SIGN UP RECESS VOLUNTEER SIGN UP  

YOU MUST COMPLETE Prevent & Protect to volunteer at school. THANK YOU!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-cafeteria1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess4#/


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

DECLINE TO SIGN!   

Out-of-state petitioners are currently collecting      

signatures for a 2024 ballot measure that will         

enshrine abortion through all nine months of preg-

nancy in our Missouri Constitution using taxpayer 

funding.  

"Reproductive health care" is deceptive and will harm 

mothers and their children. Call the Mo Right to Life 

hotline to report a signature gatherer's location at   

417-413-4134.  

As a parish, we are asked to pray to keep Missouri 

Pro-Life. Join us in the Chapel on Thursday evenings, 

from 7-8 pm , as well as attending the MO Life Ac-

tion Day at the State Capital on Tuesday, March 12, 

at 10 am. Visit missourilife.org for more info.   

http://missourilife.org/


 

 

https://www.stlvocations.org/kgd


 

 


